
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 10/25/2016 9:13:51 PM
Subject: 58 W Hastings - update

Good evening Mayor and Councillors,

Further to my note this afternoon, our interaction with the encampment today went well. 22 people 
identified an interest in moving inside and their names have been provided to the shelter. We will 
not know until tomorrow morning how many actually spent the night. Although the shelter is only 
open overnight, attendees will be provided meal tickets for Evelyn Saller and will be able to use that 
facility during the day. 

Sanitation provided the campers with 19 large wheeled bins to pack their belongings and 
transported 6 of those bins to the storage space we have set aside on Alexander St. A number of 
individuals also used the bins to move their belongings off the site on their own. 

As indicated, vandu conducted a media conference at 58 W Hastings at 230 pm. I understand that it 
was uneventful and the vandu representatives departed immediately following. 

The site was calm throughout the day and our team did not encounter any challenges in dealing with 
the campers. We will be back on the site at 9am tomorrow and I will keep you apprised over the 
coming days. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information at this time. 

Paul 
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